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London, SW1P 4DR

By email: transportinfrastructure@dft.gov.uk

6 September 2024

Your Reference: TR020001
Our Reference: 20040643

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Planning Act 2008 (as amended)
Application by London Luton Airport Limited seeking Development Consent
for the Proposed London Luton Airport Expansion

We write further to your letter of 23 August 2024 invitihg comment upon the
Applicant’s and Interested Parties’ responses received on 19 August.

We have read the responses and, other than in relation to noise, we have nothing
further to add. Along with the other Host Authorities (Central Bedfordshire Council,
Dacorum Borough Council, Hertfordshire County Council and North Hertfordshire
District Council) we commissioned our noise consultants, Suono Consultancy
Limited, to review the Applicant’s response in relation to noise, and the note prepared
by Suono is being submitted by Hertfordshire County Council on behalf of the Host
Authorities.

We trust that this information is of assistance.
Yours sincerely

Sunil Sahadevan
Acting Service Director
Sustainable Development

Luton






